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Main Office 
32540 Schoolcraft Rd., Ste. 100 
Livonia, MI 48150-4305 
May 25, 2016 
 
Dear Candidate: 
 
Attached is a brief questionnaire dealing with pro-life issues. The results of this candidate question-
naire will be printed in an upcoming issue of our newsletter, LIFESPAN News, as a Candidate Survey. 
 
Note to Judicial Candidates: On June 27, 2002, the United States Supreme Court, in Republican Party 
of Minnesota v. White, struck down Minnesota’s “announce clause,” which barred candidates seeking 
election as judges in that state from announcing their views on disputed legal and political issues. 
Consistent with the decision in that case, you are not barred from answering the enclosed candidate 
survey questions. For further clarification, contact James Madison Center for Free Speech, 812-232-
2434 or www.jamesmadisoncenter.org.  
 
Your questionnaire must be received by Friday, June 17, 2016. If we do not receive your answer by 
this deadline, we will report “no response.” Our address is 32540 Schoolcraft Rd., Ste. 100, Livonia, 
MI 48150. Our fax number is 734-524-0166. 
 
If you would like to receive an electronic version of our Candidate Survey, please supply your e-mail 
address on the questionnaire. Or, you may visit our website, www.miLIFESPAN.org, in the near fu-
ture, click on Newsletters, July 2016, for a pdf copy. 
 

Right to Life - LIFESPAN is an educational and legislative non-profit, pro-life organization. We are ded-
icated to the protection of vulnerable human life from conception to natural death. Established in 
1970, Lifespan is the largest and oldest pro-life organization in southeastern Michigan, serving 
Wayne, Oakland and Macomb Counties.  

 

**Please note: We are not affiliated with Right to Life of Michigan ** 

 

If you have any questions, please call us at 734-524-0162. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Diane Fagelman, President 


